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Greeters: Char Mielke
Coffee Fellowship: Staff Parish/Ad Council/Welcoming Committee
PC Operator: Michelle Rishel
Sound:  Mike Harrington			 
Welcome Center: Pat Morrissey
Nurseries: Infants - Need Volunteer			   Pre-K - Need Volunteer	
	 » Please see display table in Fellowship Hall - to fill in vacancies «

Newsletter articles are due on the 20th of every month

Saturday, June 9 • 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Save the Date! Pioneer Drum & Bugle Corps returns!
July 1 ∙ 9:00 a.m.

Once again our rafters will shake with the grand sound of 
the Pioneer Drum and Bugle Corps! Sunday, July 1st is 
sure to be a highlight of your summer – come to hear 

(and support) the beautiful orchestrations of Pioneer as they lead 
our worship service. Pioneer is a non-profit youth development 
organization based in Milwaukee, WI, and through the medium 
of the performing arts, is committed to supporting adolescent 

achievement towards the pursuit of excellence in all areas of their lives. If you would like to 
contribute to the breakfast that we serve this wonderful organization, the sign-up sheet is on the 
kiosk in Fellowship Hall. Thank you!

Paws for a Cause is Coming Soon!  The 
Cause? This fundraising event will support 
our Relay for Life Team in their efforts 

toward funding cancer research and services 
provided by the American Cancer Society. 
We are looking for pet owners, canopies (the 
portable lawn type), help for set up and take 
down, builders to create lawn cutouts, bakers 
for pet and pet owner treats and all kinds of 
friendly faces to man booths, be parking lot 
guides, and spread the word about this great 
event. Please stop by the relay table to sign up 
and read your May newsletter for the variety 
of ways you can help.  Feel free to speak to 
Shirley Westphal or Ellie Wilmeth for more 
information.  

Unable to help with any of the above?  
Come and join us as CUMC sponsors a day 
promoting pet related products, services, 
information and fun for all ages. Our church 
has long been a supporter of this important 
American Cancer Society fundraiser which 
provides financial resources to do research 
and works to cure all kinds of cancer. Almost 
everyone has someone who has been touched 
by cancer and CUMC is no different.  Our 
enthusiastic pet owners know that animals 
create a special sense of unconditional love 
especially when struggling with disease or 
the stress of caring for a family member with 
cancer. Some of the activities planned for this 

important day include pet portraits with Ken 
Michaelchuck (please use the link available at 
our website to sign up for your time slot), a 
talk/visit by Sgt. Brian Emmrich and Cedarburg 
K9 Dog, an agility training demonstration by 
Harold Stanlick, pet nail trims by Mud Puppy 
Spaw, live music from the local band String 
Along, Bake Sale, Craft Sale, Silent Auction 
and much, much more!  Remember, our goal is 
to raise funds for the Ozaukee Lakeside Relay 
for Life. You don't want to miss this!

The Ozaukee Lakeside Relay for Life takes 
place on Friday, June 15th from 4:00pm-
11:00pm.  Please go to the CUMC website 
link (http://cedarburgcumc.org/events/) under 
Paws for a Cause event and sign up today 
to be part of the CUMC Relay for Life Team.  
You may also make a personal donation to 
the team at the Relay for Life site. First click 
on “Join this Relay” then, log in or create an 
account; next, choose OUR team (CUMC); 
finally, complete your profile (including your 
t-shirt size).  The t-shirt deadline is May 15th 
(t-shirts for those registered with donations 
over $100)!  For the evening’s event schedule, 
please see the Main Events page on the CUMC 
website  or take a Relay for Life brochure 
from our table that explains more about the 
evening, the events, and a thoughtful reason 
to partake in this life giving event.  Thank You!



Church News
CUMC Name Tags — Have you been wearing 
your church name tag? If not, now is a perfect 
time to start! As you know, our new Pastor, 
Donald Greer, will begin here on Sunday, July 
8th.  Donald and his wife, Eldene, will certainly 
appreciate all of us wearing name tags whenev-
er we're here to help them become acquainted 
with their new church family! If you've mis-
placed your name tag, please check the name 
tag board to see if it's there. If you need a 
replacement, or have never had one, please 
contact Pam Kolis in the church office at (262) 
377-3832 or office@cedarburgcumc.org. 

CUMC Rummage Sale — Time to clean the 
closets and basements! Then save your items 
for the All Church Rummage Sale, on Saturday, 
August 25, 8:00 am – 2:00 pm.  This will ben-
efit the general operating budget of the church.  
The general operating budget pays the gas and 
electric bills, and also funds Sunday School, 
Youth Group, Outreach Mission, and Compen-
sation for our staff.  We will accept children’s 
clothing (no adult), furniture, games, toys, etc.  
You may drop off your items in August closer 
to the sale date.  We need your help sorting and 
pricing items, organizing the sale day, and/or 
hauling items for those unable to do so. Anyone 
willing to help us, please contact Shirley Krenz-
ke at treasurer@cedarburgcumc.org or 262-375-
4890.  We appreciate your support! 

Women of Faith — The Women of Faith study 
group will conclude the year with a luncheon 
social on Monday, June 11. We  will meet at 
the Highland House, N. Port Washington Rd in 
Mequon at 11:30 a.m.

Mary Martha Circle — Mary Martha Circle will 
have their luncheon on June 13, 12:30 p.m., 
at the Firehouse Restaurant in Saukville. Please 
contact Orrene Reblin (262-376-9421)if you 
have any questions. All women are welcome!

Outreach
Feed The Kids — CUMC has a great 
opportunity on Wednesday, August 8, to go 
to the Salvation Army’s Distribution Center at 
5880 North 6th Street, Milwaukee (just north of 
Silver Spring) to make lunches for children. This 
program runs 5 days a week from 9:00 a.m. 
to noon during the summer. The lunches are 
delivered to sites in the city. Over 1000 lunches 
are made every day. Ten volunteers  spots are 
reserved for us, so sign up early on the sign-up 
sheet on the kiosk in Fellowship Hall. This is a 
fun volunteer project! Thank you so much for 
doing God’s  work. 

Food Collection — Our June Food Collection 
is going to Northcott Neighborhood Center. 
Northcott's mission is to support family stability, 
provide educational and recreational programs 
for youth, lessen neighborhood tensions, combat 
community deterioration, and provide various 
social services for the residents of Harambee 
and surrounding neighborhoods. 

Second Quarter Mission Coin Offering —
This offering will help Midwest Mission 
Distribution Center in Chatham, IL.  MMDC 
collects and distributes supplies designated for 
UMCOR relief programs.

Please sign up on the kiosk 
in Fellowship Hall for the many 

volunteer opportunities available on 
Sunday this Summer. 

Greeters

Welcome Center

Altar Flowers

Nursery 2-Deep 

Coffee Fellowship

Youth & Children's Ministries
Mommy & Me Playdate — For those stay-
at-home moms with children! Come join Tricia 
Gruber and Jen Lange with their children at 
CUMC on the 1st and 3rd Thursday of the 
month from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. for some 
great social interaction. Free coffee!

1st Summer Youth Group Hangout — June 
13, 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m., Bonfire at the 
Gruber's home in Grafton.

Relay for Life Color Run — June 15, Youth 
volunteers meet at Feith Family YMCA by 
7:00 p.m. 

Pickup Basketball — Veteran's Memorial Park 
in Grafton. 10:00 a.m. to Noon. Pizza at 11:45 
a.m.

Girl's Coffee Talk — Cedarburg Coffee 
Roastery, 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.

Mosaic Middle School Quest Camp — For 
incoming 6 - 8 graders, June 24 to June 30. 
The 2018 Mosaic Youth summer trip is to 
beautiful Quest Camp in Green Lake, Wisconsin. 
You will experience amazing activities on the 
water, high energy worship, hilarious large 
group, meaningful small group times. 

Online Giving is here!

A number of people have asked for us to 
begin receiving donations and payments via 
Debit Card or Credit Card as a convenience 
to them.   We now have the ability to do 
so!  Please go to our website at www.
CedarburgCUMC.org and click on Online 
Giving and Payments.  Once there, you will 
see a number of funds/events listed, both 
for donations and for event payments.  You 
can donate to such things as the General 
Budget fund or Youth Pastor fund. You also 
make payments for such things as Youth 
Retreats, Vacation Bible School, and other 
events requiring a payment or fee. Please see 
the announcement in the June newsletter for 
more details. Please note that the minimum 
amount allowed is $3.00. At the end of the 
transaction, you can choose to add on the 
credit card transaction/processing fees to 
your card.  We ask that you please consider 
doing this to reduce the cost to the church for 
providing this convenience. 

Sign up online at 
cedarburgcumc.org/events

or
contact Tricia Gruber/Jen Lange

Next Sunday!

Pastor Dave's Last Sunday

Reception following

In the interim 
weeks between 
Pastor Dave’s last 

Sunday, June 10th, 
and July 2 when 
Don Greer begins 
his ministry with 

us … should you have need for pastoral care 
you can contact the church office, or Sarah 
Lovy Director of BeFrienders and  one of our 
outstanding lay care ministers will be attentive 
to your need. Should the nature of your need 
require an ordained clergy person … one of the 
area United Methodist pastors will
be contacted.


